Charlie Kruse
109 Roselle Court SE
Port Charlotte, F1 33952

January 23, 2006

Tom Lamatrice

TFL Development Corporation
1010 Chevy Chase St.

Port Charlotte, FL 33948

Re: Ceiﬁng feplééeﬂlent

Dear Tom:

We would like to express our appreciation for the ceiling/drywall work you did at our
house recently. We have not had the best experiences with local contractors since
Hurricane Charley.

You returned phone calls, your men showed up on the job on time, and completed the
work right on schedule. I saw no waste of time from your employees, and their
workmanship was excellent.. Their work matched the existing portion of ceiling so one

cannot tell where the repairs began.

I would not hesitate to recommend you and your company to anyone. Thank you for a
wonderful, pleasant contracting experience.

Sincerely,



